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I	asked	my	retailer	for	a	fair	price	but	they	would	not	provide	more	than	6	cents	
per	unit	yet	they	charge	5	times	that	amount.	I	support	a	legislated	fair	minimum	
price.	That	way	competitors	could	offer	more	but	not	less	than	a	fair	price.	Solar	
and	battery	technology	need	to	be	supported.	These	technologies	will	support	
the	future	energy	needs	of	Australia.
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